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IMPORTANT DATES   

August    

Thursday 25th  All Day 
7.00pm   

School Production Rehearsal  
Performance  

Friday 26th All Day Curriculum Day – Students not required to attend 

September    

Thursday 1st  Various  
3.30pm  

Father’s Day Stall 
Book Club Due  

Friday 2nd  All Day  
9.10am 
8.30am – 9.00am  

Book Week Dress up Day 
Dress up Parade on Basketball Courts  
Father’s Day Breaky 

Thursday 8th  All Day Grade 2 Melbourne Zoo Excursion 

Friday 16th  All Day 
11.00am  
2.30pm  

Footy colours Day  
Special lunch order - Hotdogs 
Last Day of Term 3 – Early finish 

October   

Monday 3rd  All Day First Day of Term 4 

Reminders:  
• Curriculum Day – Friday 26th August, Students not required to attend 

• 2 Minute Car Park - Please do not leave your cars unattended as these  
 are only for pick up & drop offs. 
• Second hand uniforms – Thursday 9.00am – 10.30am and  

Fridays 3.30pm -3.45pm  

 
 
 
PRODUCTION TOMORROW NIGHT  
Limited Tickets available. 
 
https://www.bendigoregion.com.au/arts-culture-theatres/event/quarry-hill-primary-school-presents-the-young-performers-edition-
of-the-wizard-of-oz 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Claire Flanagan-Smith 

PFA President: Renee Selkrig 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2022 TERM DATES 
Term 3 July 11 – September 16 
Term 4 October 3 – December 20 
2023 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 – April 6 
Term 2 April 24 – June 23 
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BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY – FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd   
This year, Book Week runs from August 20th through until August 26th. The theme is 
Dreaming with Eyes Open.    
Due to our School Production occurring during Book Week, we will hold over our Book 
Week activities until next week. We will have our Book Week Dress Up Day on Friday, 
September 2nd. Children are encouraged to come dressed up as their favourite book 
character.  We will hold a dress up parade out on the basketball court at 9.10am. 
 
SUPERVISION RESPONSIBILITIES BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL 
At Quarry Hill Primary School, the school grounds are supervised by staff from 8.45am before school and 
until 3.45pm after school. 
There may be staff in attendance at the school before and after those times, but those staff may be 
involved in tasks such as meetings or lesson preparation. This means that these staff members will not be 
supervising students. 
A number of parents accompany their children to school and wait to see that they are settled. This 
practice is fine, and is certainly encouraged, as parents are supervising their own children.  
Formal before and after school care is available within the school grounds and is operated by Camp 
Australia. Information regarding this program is available from the office, or can be accessed online at 
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/Schools/QuarryHillPrimarySchool/3550/B294 
 
NEWSLETTER ELECTRONICALLY 
A reminder to all parents and carers that the newsletter is made available through Compass. The 
newsletter is also available on our school website. http://www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au/ 
 
 

 

 

Next Meeting  

Parents and Friends invite you to attend the next meeting on Monday, September 5th at 9.00am in the 

Multipurpose Room. All are welcome but please remember only registered members may vote during this 

time. 

Join Our Facebook Page: Can't make a meeting, want to be involved, not 100% sure how much? Join our 
Facebook page, Quarry Hill PFA 2022 and request to join the group. 
This option is available for members to stay informed and be involved in a way that suits everybody. You 
can pop in or call the office for a form. You will receive an email to confirm the invitation to the page has 
been sent.  
Uniform Shop: Second hand uniforms are available for 50c. The shop is open on Thursday 9-10:30am or 
Friday 3:30-3:45pm located in the multipurpose Room. 
 
Father’s Day stall: On Thursday, September 1st students will have the opportunity to pick out a special gift 
for Dad or their Special Person at The Father’s Day stall. To help make this possible we kindly ask all 
families to please donate a small gift for each student in their family. These donations can be made at the 
office. Popular gift items in the past have been chocolates/ lollies, lolly/cookie jars, socks, mugs, BBQ, 
gardening, key rings, magnets, small puzzles or games, sporting / camping accessories. Please no second-
hand items due to Covid. 
If you would like to help gift wrap and help with the stall please contact the office. 
Parents and Friends thank you all for your continued support. 

https://www.campaustralia.com.au/Schools/QuarryHillPrimarySchool/3550/B294
http://www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au/
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Father’s Day Breakfast: Parents and Friends invite all fathers and carers to join us 

for a coffee and muffin breakfast from 8:30am on Friday 2nd September in 

celebration of Father’s Day. 

Pop down to the Multi-Purpose Room and grab a hot drink and muffin before 

watching the Book Week parade. 

If you would like to help by baking a small batch of muffins or help serve on the 

day please contact the office. 

 
SUNSMART 
When it comes to using sun protection, temperature isn't a good 
guide. You can’t see or feel UV but UV is the part of the sun that 
can damage skin and eyes and lead to skin cancer. SunSmart 
advises that Victoria’s UV levels start to rise from mid-August. 
Please remind your child to pack their hat and sunscreen from 
September 1st. For SunSmart information visit 
https://www.sunsmart.com.au/communities/parents  
 

 

eSmart Topic: How Can I Help My Kids Develop Good Screen Time Habits? 
With kids spending more time on screens than ever before, it's natural for parents and caregivers to 

wonder if it's affecting their children's well-being. When it comes to screen time, it's important to make 
sure kids balance their time on devices with other activities that help them learn and grow. 

Click the link  
www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/how-can-i-help-my-kids-develop-good-screen-time-habits?j to 
read the strategies for helping your whole family develop a healthy relationship with screens. 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Issue 6 of Scholastic Book Club is due Thursday, September 1st No late orders will be accepted.  
To order the books online and pay with your credit card via the LOOP facility visit 
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login. 
The LOOP facility eliminates the need to put your credit card number on the order form and/or hand over 
cash. For paper copy book orders please include your child’s name and classroom room number and/or 
teacher on the top of the form and return to office with correct payment by due date. Thanks, Amanda. 
 
BENDIGO SOUTH EAST INFORMATION NIGHT – MUSIC & GENERAL ARTS 
BSE is holding an information evening on August 25th to assist 2023 Year 7 students with subject choices, 
specifically, the choice between Music or General Arts. This session commences at 7.00pm and will be 
held in the school’s Performing Arts building.  
Unfortunately, this is the same evening as our school production. Interested families who are unable to 
attend are encouraged to contact BSE on 54434522 to find out more about the programs.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sunsmart.com.au/communities/parents
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.commonsensemedia.org%2Farticles%2Fhow-can-i-help-my-kids-develop-good-screen-time-habits%3Fj%3D9024668%26sfmc_sub%3D171148939%26l%3D2048712_HTML%26u%3D200277674%26mid%3D6409703%26jb%3D9006%26utm_source%3Dedu_nl_long_form_2022.8.9%26utm_medium%3Demail&data=05%7C01%7CAmanda.Dole%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cbb764b630634448099e108da830ae16b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637966380013872883%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eObz8Rm8xUTGpt0vOe2eTBq%2BQN%2FVh%2BUSTht4ZYk6060%3D&reserved=0
http://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/how-can-i-help-my-kids-develop-good-screen-time-habits?j
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=02%7C01%7Cjones.narelle.s%40edumail.vic.gov.au%7C5131cf1514f248a500c708d6cc8ecd8d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C1%7C636921311055860497&sdata=dQlUGFdhMqWXtc%2FzFCWVGgyMqK6m0pP8lpWdTzZoxmk%3D&reserved=0
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FERDI NEWS 
Dear School Community, 
You have not seen me at school much this term because we are working on 
reintroducing the Dogs in School Program as we would have liked to before we 
were interrupted by Covid and remote learning. We are feeling confident remote 
learning is a thing of the past, so we are excited to turn our attention to building 
our Dog in Schools Program using the recommended framework. 
Currently key staff in each team are completing training through Dogs Connect. 
This is an important part of our accreditation program. Ferdi will continue to do 
his work in the office, but the teachers are planning for Ferdi’s return to the 
classroom and how this will look at the different year levels. He will need special 
routines to be relaxed in the learning spaces and to not bark for attention. The 
training for Ferdi’s Crew, student dog walkers, will also recommence. This is a 
responsible role that brings with it expectations of how we work with Ferdi when 
moving him around the school. 
We look forward to sharing stories about Ferdi’s (and our) progress over the coming months. 
 

PRODUCTION PRACTICE  
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PREPS  
Last week Preps were learning about length and investigating length in the bushland. We had to compare 
the length of sticks and leaves and also measure the length of natural items we found in the bushland. 
This week in the Investigation Room, Henry and Elliott from Room 8 explored take away sums playing 
nine pin bowling. They also practised their eye – hand coordination and accuracy. 
By Miss Tzaros  
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INTRODUCING OUR NEW OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS CARE PROVIDER – OSCHCLUB  

In Term 4, Quarry Hill Primary School will have a new Outside School Hours Care provider by the name of 

OSCHClub.  OSHClub has been operating across Victoria for over 13 years and comes with a great reputation of 

delivering quality before and after school care programs.  

We look forward to working closely with OSHClub to strengthen our community partnerships and to have a before 

and after school program where every child wants to be involved. 

OSHClub will introduce themselves to our community and will provide details about how to access the new 

program in the following weeks. They will work with families to ensure the transition is as smooth as possible.  
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KELLY SPORTS  
Hi Kelly Sports Families, 
We have some exciting news for you all! Our Super Spring Holiday program is just about ready to launch 
and in saying that, our THEME DAY SCHEDULE is ready to go! 
Please find all of our theme day details on the attached flyer and feel free to head over to our website at 
www.kellysports.com.au/bendigo to check out all of the general information for the upcoming Kelly 
Sports school holiday program. 
Also, keep your eyes peeled for our Daily Sports Schedule! It's coming soon and we can guarantee it's 
going to be MASSIVE! 
Make sure you book your child's place before September 5th to access our full day discounted price of 
$45 per child and feel free to get in touch with our team if you have any questions.  
You can reach Beau (Owner/Manager) on 0428 326 924 or beau@kellysports.com.au. Alternatively, you 
can contact Ayden (Program Coordinator) on 0432 181 676 or ayden@kellysports.com.au 
See you all soon! 
Kind regards, 
Beau Cross 
Owner/Manager 
Kelly Sports Bendigo 
 

 
   
 
 
 
  

http://www.kellysports.com.au/bendigo
mailto:beau@kellysports.com.au
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